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Carl Johnson
Director of Public Works

Date: October 1, 2025

NEWS RELEASE – TOWN NEWS

The Town of Plymouth and the Department of Public Works would like to make the 
following announcements in observance of Indigenous Peoples’ Day/Columbus Day.

Town Hall Administrative offices will be closed on Monday, October 13,2025 and 
reopen on Tuesday, October 14, 2025

The Transfer Station will be closed on Monday, October 13, 2025 and reopen on 
Tuesday, October 14,  2025.

The Recycle and Trash schedule pickups are not changed.

If you have any questions, please contact the Town of Plymouth at 585-4036.
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